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May 15, 2015

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Cynthia C. Thompson
202 East Riverside Drive
Augusta, Kentucky 41002

Re: PSC Case No. 2015-00039
City of Augusta, Kentucky

Dear Ms. Thompson:

Based upon your request of May 14, 2015 on behalf of the City of Augusta, I have
reviewed Bracken County Water District’s Third Request for Information to determine if the
time period for any of requested information may be reduced or if any requests could be
clarified. Based upon this review, Bracken District revises its request as follows:

Item 2a is revised to read: “State the number of applications for an
occupation license and notices of change of occupational license information that
were filed with Augusta during the fiscal year ending June 30, 2014.”

Item 2c is revised to read: “State the number of occupational tax
payments that were submitted to Augusta during the fiscal year ending June 30,
2014.”

Item 3 is revised to read: “Provide the minutes of the meetings of
Augusta’s City Council for calendar years 2013 and 2014 at which Augusta’s
employment of summer youth workers is discussed.”

Item 4 is revised to read: “For each fiscal year listed below, state the
number of summer youth workers that Augusta employed and their total annual
wages: a. 2011-12; b. 2012-13; and c. 2013-14.”

Item 11b is deleted from the Request.

Item 12 is revised to read: “State the number of months during the period
starting May 2008 through the present in which Augusta provided Bracken
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District with month expenditure reports or, if the exact number of months is not
known, state that the number is not known.”

Item 17 is revised to read: “Produce all documents from the engineering
firm that designed the Augusta Water Treatment Plant or the firms that construct
the plant or the engineering firms that subsequently reviewed the plant’s operation
in which the plant’s expected or designed raw water usage rate is stated or
discussed.”

If you wish discuss other items in the Third Request, please contact me at your earliest
convenience. Bracken County Water District is willing to accommodate the City where possible.

Very truly yours,

Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC

Gerald Wuetcher

GEW
cc: Public Service Commission (via mail and e-mail)


